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Dear Praying Friends,

Deputation
   We are finishing up visiting churches in New England.  We have been up here since September and it has 
been a blessing to visit with many old friends and meet new ones.  We have heard of churches having to 
close because of Covid, but so far none of our meetings the last few months have been canceled.  
    On one trip up to northern Maine, it began to snow/sleet, and we saw two cars off the road.  The Lord has 
blessed us and kept us safe while traveling, and kept the van running well.  Pray that the Lord continues to 
bless our travels, keep our van running smoothly, and for safety.
Witnessing Opportunities 
   We have been staying mostly in a mission’s room in Portland.  A neighbor frequently walks his dog by and 
lets the kids pet him.  The Lord opened the door for me to spend some time witnessing to this young man.  
Pray that the Lord will use the seeds planted to draw this man to salvation.  I also had the opportunity to go 
out a couple times with a pastor in Maine to pass out tracts.  One of those times they had set up a booth at 
the county fair.
Family 
   Between meetings, we have been blessed to visit with family, many of whom we have not seen in 7 years! 
It is bittersweet as we cherish the time with them, but say goodbye as we do not believe we’ll be back up 
here again before we leave.
   We are so thankful that the Lord has provided places to stay during our visit in New England.  We have 
been in tight quarters in the van and living mostly in one room together, but the kids have had excellent 
spirits about everything! 
Preparations
 The country of Malawi has opened back up and I have begun making plans to take a trip next 

summer.  I am hoping to spend 2-4 weeks there to become familiar with the ministry, the country, 
and to plan what we need to bring with us.  Lord willing, we plan to move to Malawi by the end of 
next year.  Would you pray with us concerning the Lord’s perfect timing?

Your Servants in Christ,
Eric & Jessica Curtis & Family

November 2021

Support

We are at 
about 35% 
coming in!

Lydia turned 13!!! Family
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